
From: Videvoe@cs.com 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Sun Apr 6 10:21 
Subject: Fwd: re: Sunrise Powerlink project 
 
 
Sir, 
My husband, Daniel Devoe, and I own property in Borrego Springs. We frequently go to and from San Diego and 
enjoy the pristine beauty which changes beautifully each season.  
 
It would be a crime to put those UGLY power towers through the valley and the Anza Borrego Desert State Park. I 
suggest that we do not need the additional power in San Diego. I suggest that SDGE has consistently made 
decisions not for the end user benefit but for the stockholder benefit. I suggest that the power which would be 
transmitted would not be "clean" power.  
 
If a power line must be built, put it at the border, parallel to the existing power line. To the "potential fire hazard" 
argument, I have heard that SDGE power lines are responsible for many of the back country fires which are started 
because SDGE will not put the proper separators between the lines. When the wind blows, the lines touch and fires 
are started. Spend the money to bury the additional border power line. 
 
I am against the Sunrise Powerlink project. 
 
Best regards, 
Violet Devoe 
2161 Borrego Valley Rd. 
Borrego Springs, CA 92004 
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